Republic of the Philippines
Bepartnent of Education
Region I11
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

July 19, 2022

To:  Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Heads/OICs
All Others Concemed

The following school personnel listed below are hereby requested to attend a
consultative meeting in connection with the proposed study entitled “Monitoring and Oversight of
Accounting Practices at DepEd SDO Bulacan: Quality Management through the Lens of External
Experts from the Field” on July 21, 2022, 2:00PM at DepEd SDO Bulacan Conference Hall, City
of Malolos, Bulacan.

1. Loriann C. Parulan . _
- John J. Russell Memorial High School

2. Ronaldo Mosquera
Sta Maria East District

3. Jaily Jessica Cerderia
Paombong District

4. Cris B. Gonzales
Fortunato F. Halili National Agricultural School

5. Dolores P. Santos
San Rafael National Trade School

Dissemination of the contents of this letter to all concermned is desired.

ZENIA G. MOSTOLES, EdD, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent
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